
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
December  2019 

 Established 1921      Member News 

Dear Members,  

December has snuck up on us again. It sure does feel like Winter and Christmas time. Hope you all 

have a wonderful Holiday season. Brian has sent out an email regarding the “Employee Christmas 

Fund”. I know we all appreciate the hard work by the staff over the past 12 months. Now is a time 

we can show that appreciation. Thank you in advance for your support. 

The Board will be choosing the officers at our December meeting and the results will be 

communicated by email. The Board members for 2020 are Al O’Neal, Dan Polter, Scott Hanes, Paul 

Hershey, Mark Miesle and myself. We have a very hard working group of board members and with 

the continued guidance of Brian, we will continue moving forward in a positive manner.  

As I mentioned at the annual meeting, next year will be our 99th year! We will be asking member 

input to figure out some ideas for the following Centennial year.  

Again, I want to give a huge “SHOUT OUT” to Matt Young for the unbelievable job he and the 

grounds crew did on the course for 2019. I always say he does it with smoke and mirrors, but he gets 

it done and it’s appreciated.  

I would like to thank the Clubhouse crew including the wait staff, kitchen staff, and Jennifer for their 

continued hard work with very difficult schedules. There are a lot of Holiday parties scheduled at the 

Club for December, so make sure to call ahead for reservations and keep an eye out for emails 

concerning Club closures.  

One last shout out to Brian! He and the Golf Staff strive to make all members golfing experiences the 

best at FCC. He has come in with a ton of ideas that has helped us survive very difficult times. When 

he first arrived at FCC, we had 97 golf members. We now have over 160. Without his leadership and 

the continued hard work, we would be telling a completely different story. So again, THANK YOU!  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Kim Kinnear  
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REMINDER   
Annual FCC Ladies Christmas Coffee is Thursday, December 5th, 10:00am.  Donations will go to 
the Liberty Center & our FCC Kitchen & MUST BE received by December 5th by mail or drop off 

to the club.   
Make checks payable to Liberty Center for their donation 

and to the FCC Ladies Association for our Kitchen donations. 
 
As we celebrate, give thanks & enjoy the Holiday Season, I’d like to say THANK YOU to. . . . . 
~~Brian for his assistance throughout the year along with our Golf Shop & Bag Room staff.  
~~Matthew for always keeping a smile on his face with all the weather challenges and yet 
somehow he & his crew continued to provide us with a top notch course to enjoy 
~~Chef Carol & her staff for our delicious special events entrees & special touches 
~~our wait staff. . . .and, 
~~Jennifer for help in the planning of our various events.  You are ALL appreciated!  
 

 
Jadlynne 
 

 

 
 

 

Just for the Ladies 



Golf Shop News 
 

Another season has come and gone!  I would again like to thank all members for their 

participation in the 2019 events.  Without the support from the members, no event would be 

possible.   

I am currently finishing up with the 2020 FCC Tournament Booklet.  The booklet will 

showcase all events for 2020 with format descriptions, entry fees and the start time of  each 

event.  The tournament booklet will be sent out via email once it’s complete.   

The Holiday Season is already upon us, so let FCC Golf  Shop be your shopping destination 

for that special someone.  Starting Wednesday, December 11th all Shop merchandise will be 

sold at COST!!  You can’t find a better deal anywhere else, so make sure to stop out and grab 

your gifts.  If  for some reason we don’t have what you’re looking for, please let us know and 

we will do our best to get it here with quick turn around time.  

REMINDER:  

All Golf  Shop Credits must be used by Saturday, December 21st . They will not be carried 

over to next season.  If  you need to check and see if  you have any Golf  Shop Credits, please 

stop by, call 419.332.2646 or simply email at fccgolfshop@outlook.com 

 

Mark your Calendar for Wednesday, December 18th.  The Club is having a Member 

Appreciation Holiday Party.  The event will be from 5:30 PM-8:00 PM, so make sure to free 

that schedule up and enjoy a great evening of  fun with great members! 

 

Thanks for all the continued support of  the Golf  Shop and Fremont Country Club!! 

 

 

Happy Holidays, 

Brian J. Boggs, PGA Member 
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Golf Shop News Continued  

  

 
Fremont Country Club’s Ladies Christmas Coffee is set for Thursday, December 5th at 10:00 AM.  Make sure to mark 

your calendars so you don’t miss out on this ever so popular event. Come enjoy some delicious food, coffee and 

maybe even some spirits with awesome members.   

 

FCC Golf Shop Hours of Operation for December 2019 

Monday – Closed 
Tuesday – Closed (Unless weather is good enough for golf)  

Wednesday – 10:30 AM – 5:00 PM 
Thursday – 10:30 AM – 5:00 PM 

Friday – 10:30 AM – 5:00 PM 
Saturday – 10:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
Sunday – 10:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 
If you are planning to play golf, please call or email the Golf Shop ahead of time. This way we can have your clubs 

ready and on a cart for when you arrive, due to bag staff being laid off for the season.  All golf carts must be turned in 

before dark! 

The Golf Shop may close early any day due to Inclement weather! 

The Practice Range is closed for the season! 

 

 

Thank You, 
 

Brian J. Boggs, PGA Member 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

  

SAVE THE DATES!!! 

 
Ladies Christmas Coffee 

Thursday, December 5, 2019 

10:30 am 

  

Santa Brunch  
Sunday, December 15, 2019 

10:30 am - 2:00 pm 
(Santa will arrive to FCC at 12:00 pm) 

Reservations Required!! 
 
 

 
Fremont Country Club  

Members Holiday Appreciation Dinner 

Wednesday, December 18, 2019 

Cocktails - 5:30 pm - 6:30 pm 

Dinner - 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm 

 

 



    

 
 

 

 Mother Nature has aided in leaf  removal. The oaks, lindens and pear trees are holding on to 

their leaves as long as possible. If  there are any more warm days available and the ground is 

firm enough, more mulching and blowing will be done. 

 Seed is germinating under covered areas on the greens. 

 All Tee Markers will be removed from tees and painted for next season. 

 Course conditions will continued to be monitored daily for allowing carts on course. 

 In last months newsletter, there was a small write up on trees. Once the ground firms (freezes 

solid) some of  the dead trees will be removed. Several trees on the course are affecting the 

greens and need attention. All tree removal (except dead trees) will be approved by the Board 

and taking to membership before any decision is made. 

 The maintenance shop is in a steady flow of  equipment and cart service maintenance preparing 

for the 2020 season.  

 

Happy Holiday’s  

Matt Young, GCSAA 

  

 

 

 

Business Office  

 

The hours of  operation for the Business Office are Wednesday - Friday from 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM. 

If  you have any questions regarding billing or you monthly statement, please call Jennifer during 

these hours of  operation. If  you are interested in setting up a meeting to book an event at FCC, 

please call Event Coordinator Jennifer at 419.332.0581 or by email at jenniferboggsfcc@gmail.com 

 

 
 

The  Greens Section  



 

S U N  M O N  T U E  W E D  T H U  F R I  S A T  

1 Brunch 

10:30 - 2 /

Private 

event 5 pm 

2 Club Closed 

  

 3 Private Event 

at 5:00 pm 

 

4 Private 

Event (FL) 

12:00 pm 

5 Ladies 

Christmas 

Coffee 10:00  

6  7 Dinner Service 

5:30 - 8 pm/ 

Private event 

(FL) 5:30 pm 

8 Brunch 

10:30-2PM 

Private 

Event (FL) 

9 Club Closed 

Private Event  

6:00 pm 

10  11 12 

 

13 Private 

Event/Club 

Closes at 4:00 

pm 

14 Dinner 

Service 5:30 - 

8:00 pm 

15 Santa  

Brunch  

10:30-2PM 

 

16 Club Closed 17 

 

18 Member 

Holiday 

Dinner 5:30 

pm - 8:00 pm 

19 20 Dinner 

Service  

5:30-8:00 pm 

21Priavte 

event/Bar & 

Grille closes 

at 4:00 pm  

22 Brunch 

10:30 - 2PM 

23 Club Closed 

 

24 Christmas 

Eve  

Club Closed 

25 Christmas 

Day  

Club Closed 

26 27 Private 

Event/Club 

Closes @ 

4:00pm 

28  

29 Brunch 

10:30-2PM 

Last 

Brunch  

30 Club Closed  31 New Year’s 

Eve  

Club Closed  

    

       

December 2019 

 

      Mondays- Closed   

Tuesdays – 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM  

Wednesday - 11:00 AM—8:00 PM 

Thursday - 11:00 AM—5:00 PM 

Friday – 11:00 AM—8:00  PM 

Saturday - 10:30 AM—7:00 PM   

Sunday –10:30 AM—3:00 PM   

(Lunch Menu Only) 

      

      

 


